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Announcements

 

From Brethren Retreat 


Snow Camp 2022 “Wonderfully Made” 
will take place January 14-16 for 
grades 3-6. $112.00 for 2 comfortable 
nights, 5 hearty meals, 2 delicious 
snacks, bible lessons and fun activities! 
Special Guest is Shannon Cooper from 
River Oaks Pre-Teen Association. 
Worship Leader is Stephanie Hughes 
(Concord HS Teacher). Kim has a 
registration form in the office or you 
can contact Rick Miller directly.


B ible Memory Camps are happening 
at The Lodge in Syracuse IN this 
month. 

January 8-9 - INW-1 High School   

   Camp - grades 9-12 + College Age 

   Freshmen & Sophomores

January 15-16 - INW-3 - elementary 

   Camp - grades 2-5

January 22-23 - INW-2 Jr. Camp -   

   Grades 6-8


The cost is $70. Registration is online 
at www.bmm.life. 


• Wanda Bender - chemo treatments 
• Clara Bontrager - strengthening 

from covid

• Eugene Bontrager - Praise God for 

his progress & continued 
strengthening


• Ashley Conklin family

• Nancy Ingham - recovery from hip 

surgery

• Sarah Kilmer family - grief

• Clair Marner - recovering at The 

Maples

• Joyce Miller - health concerns

• Annabelle Unternahrer - strength 

in learning to walk

• RYLM staff, children & families 
• Juan & Martin’s friend Lee waiting 

on lung transplant


7235 W 100 N 
Shipshewana, IN 46565 
260-768-4240 
shoresaints@gmail.com 
http://shorechurch-in.org 
Facebook: @shorechurch.in 
Instagram: @shorechurch.in 
YouTube: Shore Church Media 

Pastors:  
Carl Horner & Nic Raber 
Administrative Assistant: 
Kim Mishler 
Leadership Team:   
Kevin Lambright, Jeff Mishler, Vicki 
Mowery, Stephanie Roth & Mike 
Unternahrer 

 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday  
 9 a.m. - 3 p.m. 

Article Deadline for the Shoreline: 
Wednesday morning by 9 a.m. 

Loving God - Loving Others

Shoreline
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So help me God 

No matter how firm our resolutions, we 
can’t make ourselves better people by 
ourselves. God empowers our good 
works when we rely on his aid.  H.P. 
Nichols, a 19th Century poet, wrote


If I resolve, with the new year,

a better child to be,

’Twill do no good at all, I fear,

but rather harm to me,

Unless I try, with every day,

no angry word to speak;

Unless, each morn, to God I pray

to keep me mild and meek.

Then let me try with all my might,

and may God help me too,

Always to choose the way that’s 
right,

Whatever act I do.


A  cheerful 
note for 

a fresh and 
bright New 
Year! Wishing 
you snowy 
days, cozy 
nights and lots 
of love. May 

the Sun (Son) start each day by 
bringing new energy, peace. love 
and joy as we begin another 
Covid-19 year. My Christian hugs 
and kisses of Agape (unselfish 
adoring love) to you this year. Happy 
and blessed 2022 ahead! 

Love and blessings

from Katie Horsley. 


Special Thanks  

We here at Menno-Hof thank God for 
Shore Church and it’s members!! 
Thanks again for your support!

Stewardship Report 
January 2, 2021 

General:                               $3145.00 
Class #23                                 $40.00 
Class #25                                 $45.00 
Sharing One Hope                  $21.00  

Attendance 

           Worship:    	              131

           Adult Sunday school:     80

           Primary Sunday school: 21


Editors Note:  Sarah Kilmer went to be with the Lord this past week. She had been 
homebound for many years with health issues. She and I became pen pals along the 
way, exchanging letters and learning to know each other. I loved getting to know Sarah 
over the years and will miss her greatly! She sent me this piece (in her handwriting) last 
year and asked me to use it as “filler” for the Shoreline sometime. I tucked it away, 
waiting for the right time. Upon her recent home-going, I can’t think of a more 
appropriate time to post it. Sarah’s empty seat is filled with memories that will travel on.


……….Kim


The Train  

At birth we boarded the train and met our parents, and we believe they will always travel 
by our side. As time goes by, other people will board the train, and they will be 
significant, our siblings, friends, children, strangers and even the love or our life.  

However, at some station our parents will step down from the train, leaving us on this 
journey alone. Others will step down over time and leave a permanent vacuum. Some, 
however, will go unnoticed that we don’t realize they vacated their seats. 

This train ride will be full of joy, sorrow, fantasy, expectations, hello’s, good-byes and 
farewells. 

Success consists of having a good relationship with all passengers requiring that we 
give the best of ourselves. 

The mystery to everyone is: We do not know at which station we ourselves will step 
down, So we must live in the best way, love, forgive and offer the best of who we are.  

It is important to do this because when the time comes for us to step down and leave 
our seat empty we should leave behind beautiful memories for those who will continue 
to travel on.  

I wish you a joyful journey for the coming years on the train of life.  

Reap success, give lots of love and be happy.  

More importantly thank God for the journey and thank you for the ride. 


